
Classroom News   
Class Name: Cardiff          Term : Summer 1  2022 

What we have been learning: Some photos of  

our learning 
It has been a fabulous year in Cardiff, full of 

hard work and achievements from everyone.  

Josh, we have loved listening to you sing our 

morning songs and put the other children’s 

name in the right place. It has made us smile.  

James L, we are so proud of how much your 

communication has developed. You are 

amazing are being able to tell us how you are 

feel.  

Sienna, we are delighted with how you have 

begun to use your PECs book to ask for food 

and toys.  

James D, we loved playing with you when you 

want us to play chasing games with you and 

asking for tickles.  

Eric, we have loved watching you in your 

element, playing with sensory materials.  

Jessica, we are so proud of how much you 

have achieved this year and listening to you 

commenting on what is happening has put a 

smile on everyone’s face.  

Tom, we are delighted with how you recognise 

how you feel and how much delight you get 

from water play.  

Chester, we are so proud of how hard you are 

working to communicate. Liz is also grateful for 

all your help and hard work tidying up the 

equipment after sensory circuits every day.  

Sonny, we have loved listening to you sing our 

weather song with all the actions throughout 

the day.  

Lily, we are so proud of how you have been 

using your PECs book to ask for food and your 

drink.  

We hope you have a wonderful summer 

holiday. 

Dates to remember- 

Term ends- Friday 15th July 

Term begins – Monday 5th September  

  

 

 

 

 
 

 


